
 
Media Release  

Tulalip Tribal Police Patrol Narcotics Arrests and Seizure  

On April 10, 2024, Tulalip Police Patrol night shift Officers contacted a suspicious vehicle. The investigation 
revealed the female driver had 2,923 Fentanyl pills, 20 Vicodin, 3.73 grams meth, and 6.33 grams of fentanyl. 
She was later booked into the County for Possession of Controlled Substances with Intent to Deliver. An 
occupant of the vehicle admitted to more narcotics being located inside of the vehicle.  The officers applied for 
a Superior Court Search Warrant and executed the warrant for the suspected narcotics inside the vehicle. The 
total amount of narcotics recovered in this Patrol investigation was:  

• 4,249 “M30” Fentanyl Pills  

• 38.87grams Methamphetamine  

• 33 grams Fentanyl Powder 

• 90.87grams Purple Fentanyl  

• 27.87grams Cocaine  

• 20 Vicodin  

 
This and the many other investigations conducted by our uniformed Patrol Officers demonstrates the 

commitment to addressing the Fentanyl epidemic using all resources of the department. “DEA Laboratory 

Testing Reveals that 6 out of 10 Fentanyl-Laced Fake Prescription Pills Now Contain a Potentially Lethal Dose 

of Fentanyl | DEA.gov.” The readily available supply of Fentanyl laced pills does not make them any less 

deadly.   

 

We urge anyone with information related to drug activity or other criminal behavior to reach out to the Tulalip 

Police Department or submit an anonymous tip through our dedicated hotline. To report suspected drug 

activity, you’re encouraged to call the drug tip hotline at (360) 716-5990.  

 

                              


